
FLOOD SAFETY AWARENESS WEEK from Governor Hassan 
 

Governor Hassan kicked off Flood Safety Awareness Week today with a proclamation to encourage 

Granite staters to learn about and take precautions to protect their families and homes. 

http://governor.nh.gov/media/news/2015/pr-2015-03-13-flood-safety.htm  

 

For information about how communities, residents, business and others can be more prepared for a flood 

event visit NH OEP’s Flood Safety Awareness webpage at: 

www.nh.gov/oep/planning/programs/fmp/floodaware.htm  and NH HSEM’s www.ReadyNH.gov.  

 

Stay tuned next week for daily tips and information about flood safety and awareness! 

 


